ADDERBURY PARISH COUNCIL

	Date of Parish Council Meeting


	Tuesday 15 January 2019

	Agenda Item Number


	Item number 11 (i)

	Author


	Theresa Goss

	Title of Report


	Parish Council By-Election

	Summary


	To note that a by-election is being held on Thursday 21 February 2019 and consider whether or not poll cards are required.  


	Recommendation


	That poll cards are issued for the election.

	Reasons for the Recommendation


	To ensure that all residents are informed of the by-election

	Impact on Budget
	If the Parish Council wishes to have poll cards the maximum cost to the PC (of the by-election and poll cards) will be £2779.52. If there are no poll cards, the maximum cost to the PC (of the by-election) will be £2008.19.
If it is an uncontested election, there will be a charge of £39.


	Risks

	If poll cards are not issued, there is a risk not all residents will be aware of the by-election.

	 Background
	There will be a Parish Council by-election on Thursday 21 February.  Following the resignation of Chris Shallis, there is a vacancy on the Parish Council and the by-election was called by ten electors.  If a by-election had not been called, the vacancy would have been filled via a co-option, which would have been at no cost to the Parish Council.
The notice of election will be published on Thursday 17 January, with nominations being accepted by Cherwell District Council from 10am on Friday 18 January through to 4pm on Friday 25 January (not including the weekend).


	Supporting documents; advice, reports etc should always be attached to the report and listed here
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